
 
 

 
 

 

Wroxall Primary School 

Castle Road, Wroxall, Isle of Wight.  PO38 3DP 
 
Tel:           01983 852290 
Email:       office@wroxallprimary.co.uk 
Website:  www.wroxallprimary.co.uk 

     Headteacher: Miss Tara Hopkinson 

Date: 18th September 2024 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

Re: Year 6 residential trip to London – 11th to 13th June 2025 

For our year 6 residential this year we have arranged a 3 day trip to London.  

In order to make the trip as affordable as possible, we are joining with Broadlea Primary School.  We 

have also worked closely with Isle of Wight community company, Diamond Adventures who are 

subsidising £15 per child for the trip bringing the total cost down to £385.  This cost will be reduced 

by half for pupils in receipt of pupil premium funding.  

We wanted to share details of the trip and the cost as soon as possible as we appreciate that a number 

of families will need to budget plan ahead. Although the cost is not insignificant, I am sure you will 

agree that the experiences offered will be truly memorable. 

The final itinerary for the trip is still in preparation but we can confirm initial details as follows:  

Dates:   11th to 13th June 2025  

Hotel:   Premier Inn (2 nights bed and breakfast)  

Transport:  Private coach travel and return Red Funnel ferries  

Dinners:  To be confirmed – probably Harvester / Pizza Hut. Packed lunches will be provided.   

Activities:  Science Museum, London Eye, River Cruise, sightseeing such as Big Ben, Tower of 

London and Buckingham Palace, Legoland and a theatre trip  

Although we will be traveling with another school during the trip, please be reassured that familiar 

staff from school will be with our children throughout.  

We hope that as many Year 6 children as possible will be able to take part in this experience. In order 

to secure a place, a deposit of £55 will need to be paid by 30th November.  The remaining payment 

will be split into 5 monthly instalments of £66 each to start in December and finish in April.   

Please note, it is important that all payments are completed prior to the trip taking place.  Your child 

will not be able to attend if any instalments are missed.    

Please complete the slip attached and return it to the office by Friday 4th October to confirm that you 

would like your child to be included in this trip.  

 

 



 

If you have any questions at this stage, please do not hesitate to get in touch with Jess in the office.  

Kind regards  

 

Tara Hopkinson 

Headteacher  

             

 

Child’s Name: ……………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Yes; I would like my child to be included in this trip. 

No; my child will not be able to take part in this trip.  

 

If no, please give your reason below. 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Parent/Carer name : ……………………………………………………………..  Date: ……………………………………… 

 

Signed: ………………………………………………………………………. 

Please return to School by Friday 4th October 

 

 

 


